
North Newnton Parish Council Annual General Meeting held Virtually On 

Tuesday 19th May 2020 at 6 p.m. 

 

Minutes 

The meeting started at 6.00pm 

 

1. Welcome. The Clerk Gillian Tatum (GT) welcomed Councillors and 

Wiltshire Councillor Paul Oatway. There were 3 parishioners in virtual 

attendance. There were no apologies received.  Gillian Tatum, Clerk of 

the Council chaired the meeting for the election process. 

 

2. a. Election of Chair. Marcus Stoneham (MS) was nominated for the 

position of Chairman proposed by Mac Mclean and seconded by David 

Brisker, unanimous vote in favour. He duly accepted the position. 

b. Declaration of Chair’s acceptance of office was accepted by Cllr MS.  

 

 

3. a. Election of Vice Chairs. 

MS (MS) nominated David Brisker (DB) and Mac McLean (MM) as joint 

Vice Chairs, Tom Ellen seconded. 

b. Declaration of Vice Chair’s acceptance of office was accepted by Cllrs 

DB and MM. 

 

4. Meeting closed at 6.10pm 

 

Gillian Tatum, Clerk to North Newnton Parish Council  
26/05/2020. 


